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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

PE will now be every Wednesday, please send your child in warm PE 

clothes on Wednesdays. 

Weekend Bug Club Challenge 

 

Your challenge this weekend is to 

all use Bug Club!  This is a  

fantastic resource that the school 

pays for.  On Monday we will 

check Bug Club and give special 

stickers to all  

children who have 

used Bug Club over 

the weekend. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please talk to your child about the 

letter sounds we will be learning 

next week.  With your child please 

search at home for objects for the 

following sounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday - l 

 

Tuesday - ll 

 

Wednesday– ss 

 

Thursday - j 

 

Please explain to your child that the 

ll and ss sounds are digraphs.  A  

digraph has two letters and one 

sound.  These particular digraphs 

are always either in the middle or 

at the end of words, eg… 

 

bell and hiss. 

School Photos and Patch Clash!! 

 

As far as we know the school  

photographer is still coming on 

Monday.  This is a Patch day for 

RSJ, therefore please send 

your child in school  

uniform on Monday with 

their very best smiles for the  

photos!  RSJ will go to The Patch 

after the photos. 


